Post Office Box 1668 | Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 / (505) 843-6762

Reference

October 11, 1982

NMCOD

Attn: Joe Ramey

P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ramey,
Attached are the C-103's required by the NMOCD in order to clear the

files on the Simms Ranch #1 well. The well is still shut in and

recently Roy Johnson inspected it. Roy found the mechanical integrity
to be okay.

If there are any more questions please feel free to call me anytime.

Sincerely,

st st T

Phelps White
Operations Manager
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